
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Alana Canning (alana@smcleanhalifax.ca), ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
recognizes the contributions of 

TerryLynn Sherriff 

March 13, 2023 – While TerryLynn Sherriff only recently joined 
ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region at the start of this year, 
in a few short months, she has very quickly become an integral 
member of our ServiceMaster family.  TerryLynn is not just an 
essential employee for us, she is an EVERYDAY HERO in our 
business for simply being her! 

As a Day Porter with our customer, Walmart New Minas, 
TerryLynn not only consistently shows her reliability and 
dedication but also looks for new innovative ways to perform 
her job and always with a smile on her face!  We are constantly 
assured that when TerryLynn is on the job, the job will be done 
to perfection, often to a shiny finish! 

Our recognition of TerryLynn as our EVERYDAY HERO at 
Walmart New Minas was jointly attended by us, her 
ServiceMaster family, and by Walmart staff, with whom she 

works alongside every day.  The rousing applause and hugs TerryLynn received is testament 
to how much she is valued not only by ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region but also by our 
customer, Walmart!  

We are proud and thankful to have TerryLynn on our team and to recognize her for the 
excellence she shows every day! 

“Thank you TerryLynn for simply being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Keegan Colville 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Halifax Region 
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